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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 

Thursday, October 21, 2017 at the K of C 

Hall at 7:00 PM.    
 

The next building committee meeting will 

be on Thursday, October 5, 2017 at 7:00 

PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 
 

Hope everyone had a great summer.  Now, 

it's time for cool weather and shorter days.  

October 10th is the night for PEP darts. We 

need three people besides Wilma as they 

need 2 scorekeepers and 2 to hand the darts. 

For October, besides Wilma, Rita, Gene and 

Kim Thornhill will be helping.  

Alice and her quilters meet on Thursdays in 

the Rectory basement they are almost ready 

to start on the quilt for our raffle. So, if you 

are a quilter, they are working from 9 to 

around 3 every Thursday.  

At this meeting, we will be presenting the 

Fashion Show profit check of $15,000 to 

Jerry Herbert, chairman of the Meet Life 

Committee. Next year’s fashion show will be 

A GARDEN TEA PARTY and the date is 

June 7.  Thanks to Mary Stoverink for 

agreeing to be in charge of the basket raffle!  

Kathy Niehaus and Debbie Moynihan are 

planning a FUN NIGHT for after our 

October meeting. This will be a short 

meeting, then a presentation of the check and 

then be ready to PARTY!!! There will be 

snacks and drinks and some fun activities  

Don't forget that our attendance prize is up to 

$30, so you may be the lucky person to go 

home with some money. Plan to attend our 

meeting on October 19, starting at 7 p.m.!  

 

No alcohol is to be brought 

on to KC property. 
 

VOCATIONS 

 

Brother T J Bauer addressed the council 

and thanked us for our support in his 

journey to priesthood and asked for our 

continued prayers.  Never let the chance to 

encourage vocations get away. 

 

 

 

 

 
COUNCIL 

 
Grand Knight: Mike Catalfano..…..314-750-1436  
Chaplain: Rev. Mitch Doyen……..........240-3721 
Hon. Chaplain: Rev. Ray Hager……….240-4556 
Dep Grd Knight:  Rick Malon……..314-839-5802  
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 
E-mail FS2269@mac.com  …..C..314-276-7609 
Chancellor: Corey Jakuboski…......636-248-6138 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Gene Thornhill………………978-3295 
Warden: Henry Prinster…………………272-4768 
Treasurer: Kenneth Thornhill……..636-294-7920     
Inside Guard: Jim Piel………..………... 978-3560 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bob Hudnut……………….....272-0038 
 Don Forbeck…………….…. 272-5065 

 Tracy Hakenewerth……...314-397-5463 

Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
E-mail  Ralph.Barrale@kofc.org  
 

HOME ASSOCIATION 
OFFICERS 

 
President: Bryan Eisenbath………314-660-0598 
Vice President: Gene Thornhill……..…978-3295 
Treasurer: Chris Bauer……………636-294-3008 
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Rita Thornhill….……….……978-3295 
Vice President: Jeanette Thomas……..240-9331 
Treasurer: Bonnie Molitor………………281-2207 

Secretary: Linda Lambing.……………. 240-5388 

Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Julie Christy………………….978-1443 
Trustees: Kathy Niehaus……...…….....240-6180 

Carol Joseph……………314-518-4601

 Peggy Greiner…………........240-1489 

 

ACTIVITIES 

 

Queen of Hearts Raffle       Oct. 3, 2017 

Home Association Meeting     Oct. 5, 2017 

Charity Meeting      Oct. 10, 2017 

Queen of Hearts Raffle          Oct. 10, 2017 

Tootsie Roll Drive           Oct. 13-14, 2017 

Queen of Hearts Raffle          Oct. 17, 2017           

Regular Meeting      Oct. 19, 2017 

Adopt-a-Street cleanup     Oct. 21, 2017 

Queen of Hearts Raffle          Oct. 24, 2017 

Queen of Hearts Raffle          Oct. 31, 2017           

Knight of Year Dinner      Nov. 4, 2017 

 

 

 

THERE ARE NO FISH FRIES  

UNTIL LENT 
 

At the last meeting, a vote was taken and it 

was voted to only have Fish Fries during 

Lent. 
 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 

Brother John Vogel was present at the last 

meeting and won the $95.00 attendance 

prize. 

 

Brother Ken Thornhill won the $14.50  

50/50.  

 

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to the 

families of Brother Knights Scott Elfrink 

whose mother-in-law died, Keith Kirchoff 

whose grandfather died and Bob Snopko  

whose wife  died.    

 

DISTRICT DEPUTY 

 

I would like to start off asking once again 

to ask men of the Parish to join us in 

Charity, Unity, Fraternity & Patriotism. 

Most men don't join unless asked so just 

ask and tell them the great things the 

O'Fallon K of C does if you need form 

100s there are plenty at the hall. There is 

no reason that your council shouldn't be 

STAR Council Every year. if you know of 

any member, member family or members 

son or daughter you think deserves 

recognition let the Grand Knight know or 

you can go to WWW.mokofc.org and click 

on links of interest then state forms and 

nominate under Knight, Family or Youth 

of the month.    

      

QUEEN OF HEARTS 
 

Queen of Hearts raffle is every Tuesday, 

early bird special 6 tickets for $5 from 5-6 

PM, then each ticket is $1 until the 

drawing at 7 PM.  The grand prize is 

$1860 and rapidly growing.  Come have 

fun and support this event and the Knights!    

Thanks to Bryan and his guys who sell 

tickets and tend bar to make the Queen of 

Hearts possible every Tuesday.  
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HALL CLEANING 

 

The hall cleaning work list for October is 

as follows: Saturdays starting at 10:30 AM 
 

Mark Watson capt  636 485-1155 
 
Tim Allman......300-9015  J Allwin……..240-8652 
Jim Ballmann..272-4233  T Barklage….978-3383 
J Cleaveland..278-1061  Wm Farley…...240-4102 
W Grun……...379-3652   L Kunza……..978-9544 
Dan McGuire..332-5478  D Molitor…..636-795-0869 
E Thornhill…..978-3295  J Hakenewerth 314-400-0725 
J Price……….978-3512  J A Prinster…..240-0240 
B Rothermich..978-6445  M Sallee….....661-1533 
J Doering…....294-7292  R Schmersahl.332-1669 
W Schneider...281-1310  T Schwane.....978-2299 
 

GRAND KNIGHTS CORNER 
 

Sunday October 1st will be recruitment 

Sunday at church. The recruitment table will 

be set up in basement of church and we need 

recruiters to man table; if you can help 

contact Tracy at 314-397- 5463, if you can 

cover a mass.  In the future, all 5th Sunday 

masses will be at 8 AM at Assumption.  

Please email or call me with which mass you 

desire to help out, (michael@catalfano.com 

314-750-1436). 

 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 

Everyone should open their wallet and look at 

their membership card - if it does not have the 

year 2017 displayed, then you are delinquent in 

paying your dues.  There are 42 Brothers that 

have not yet paid their 2017 Membership Dues. 

The Council Trustees will begin contacting 

these Brothers soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

KNIGHT OF THE YEAR 
 

The annual Knight of the Year dinner for 

O’Fallon Council will be held on Saturday, 

November 4, 2017 at the K C Hall.  Open 

bar all evening with awards presentation 

followed by dinner, for $30.00 per couple 

($15.00 per person).  This one price covers 

the entire evening.  To sign up, call 

Brothers Mike Saali at 314-486-0666, or 

Bill Wolf at 272-3154.  Deadline for 

reservations is October 29th. 
 

TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE 

 
On October 13th and 14th we will be conducting 

the annual Tootsie Roll Drive. If you have not 

been contacted and would like to help, please 

call Brother Gene Thornhill at 978-3295 or 

Vince Scully at 978-8668. 

Plan to be available for that weekend 

 

SOFTBALL PARTICIPATION 

 
Members of the council have expressed an 

interest in possibly getting together a softball 

team or two for entry into the State Softball 

Tournament (held in O’Fallon) or a recreational 

summer league.  Del Carr has volunteered to 

head up looking into this if there is enough 

interest.  If this is something you’d be interested 

in doing, please contact Del Carr.  There will be 

more information in upcoming newsletters 

regarding this. 

 

BUILDING 

 

Work is progressing on the remodeling of 

the hall with meetings with the engineers. 

Send out for bids in November. 

 

 

THANKS 

                          

Thanks to Brother Ron Schwane for 

getting the degree robes cleaned. 

 

  STATE BOWLING TOURNAMENT 

 
The 64th Annual Missouri Knights of 

Columbus State Bowling Tournament will be 

taking place this year in Farmington, MO 

again, with the Fredericktown KC’s hosting.  

We will be assembling teams to go to the 

tournament on October 28-29, 2017.    FYI, 

you do not need a league average to 

participate in this tournament, and it is open 

to all skill levels of Brother Knights.  There 

is also a Ladies division if any of the 

member’s wives or daughters would like to 

get a team of 5 together and go down with 

us.  For more information, you may contact 

Kevin Hudnut at 636-978-3639 or Bob 

Hudnut at 636-272-0038. 

 

K OF C GOLF CLASSIC 

 
The 26th annual O’Fallon K of C Golf Classic 

was held on Friday August 11 at Warrenton 

Golf Course.  An almost full field of 136 

golfers participated in the event.  The 

tournament was again a great success with a 

profit of over $14,000.  This money will help 

support the Council’s contributions to many 

charities and those in need throughout the 

year.  The tourney committee wishes to 

sincerely thank all of the Knights who 

helped, and our extensive list of hole 

sponsors and contributors.   Without each one 

of you, this would not be possible.  May God 

bless all of you.   
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